PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

TOWN OF WOLFEBORO

The Wolfeboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 4, 2020 at 6:30 PM at the Great Hall Town Hall, 84 South Main Street, Wolfeboro, New Hampshire for the acceptance of unanticipated funds in excess of $10,000 in accordance with RSA 31:95-b III (a), relative to a donation of $25,000 for the Town Christmas Party (if COVID-19) allows and/or for distribution by the Welfare Department.
If there is anyone with a disability needing any modification and/or auxiliary aid to access the meeting, please notify James S. Pineo, Town Manager at 569-8161 at least 72 hours prior to the meeting date.
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